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From the Editor :  

Hello fellow Cimarron -ers! I appreciate 

your reading our newsletter, and staying 

up - to -date with all thatôs happening in and 

around our Porsche Club. Pam and I enjoy 

seeing many of you at various region 

events. We customarily bring a camera 

along, snap a few photos, then run a short 

synopsis of the event here in the 

newsletter. Sadly, due to one thing or 

another, we arenôt able to attend them all, 

consequently many are not reported here 

in The Cimarron Trail .  

These days almost everyone has a cell 

phone with a more than adequate camera 

built right in! And making a few notes of 

some basic information couldnôt be more 

straightforward! That ñbasic informationò 

needed for a little report requires only five  

or six facts, (who, what, when, where, 

how and why,) and maybe your view of 

how the day or evening transpired. An 

email with a bit of text and a couple of 

photos could quickly turn into a nice 

feature here in the newsletter. You never 

know what one simple article might do to 

inspire a once inactive member to come 

on out and join in the fun.  

Like I always say, there is something for 

everyone here in PCA! Letôs keep getting 

the word out in order to increase 

participation by more of our members!  

Agreed! Okay! So next time youôre headed 

out for a region happening, donôt forget 

your pencil and paper. Jot down few notes 

and click few pics, then send it all in an 

email to cimnews@cox.net. I will do the 

edits and get it in print! Your fellow 

PCAers will thank you, and so will I! I 

need all the help I can get.    -Greg 
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The opinions, news, and information in the Cimarron Trail reflect 
the individual views of the writers, and are not necessarily the 
official opinions of the Cimarron Region PCA or this newsletter. 
None of these organizations assumes responsibility for accuracy. 
Cimarron Trail is an official publication for the Cimarron Region PCA 

and is published monthly, or as sufficient content is available. The 
editor reserves the right to edit articles for length and content. 
Material may be reprinted with the exception of ads, provided credit 
is given to the author.  
All photos by the editor, except where noted. Submission deadline 
25th day of month prior.  
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Presidentõs Perspective - August 2015  
 

By Jon Jones, CRPCA President 
 

For August, weôll depart from our usual format for a report on our visit to 

Porscheôs new headquarters in Atlanta. Many of you probably saw the 

coverage of the new building and grounds through announcements from 
both PCA and Porsche Cars North America. As with many things, however, 

it is much better in person. Driving up I -75 just south of Atlanta, the first 

indication Joy and I had of being close to our destination were two usual 

big green highway signs, only this time they said ñPORSCHE DRIVE 1 
Mile,ò and ñPorsche Drive, Next Exit.ò And there it was, an architecturally 

stunning building standing right next to the 

highway, and right off the end of Runway 

26R at Hartsfield - Jackson Atlanta 
International Airport  

Of course most things look nicer when they 

are new, but the finished product for the 

Porsche building was visually exciting with 
the angles of the building and the grounds 

all laid out and tended in perfect fashion. 

Entering the building we were at once confronted with Porscheôs racing history as in the 

center of the main forum was the Dauer 962 from Le Mans in 1994. Driven by Stuck, 

Sullivan and Boutsen, the car finished in third place, but looks now like it could hit the 
track tomorrow.  

Joy and I were there primarily at Porsche HQ 

to participate in the Porsche Experience at 

the test track, but it was hard to stay 
focused on registering with so many 

distractions.  And tucked away in a quiet 

corner was the biggest distraction of all, a 

917, chassis number 014/029. Never having 
seen one in person before, I was 

immediately impressed with how small it 

actually was. And how spare and sparse the 

design is. The cockpit is nothing fancy ï all business ï and the lines of the car itself are 

straight - forward and clean, without all the aerodynamic slots and flaps and winglets we 
see these days.  This particular car won the 1000KM at Spa in 1970, and looks in perfect 

condition. An absolutely beautiful sight.   

Once registered for the driving portion of our visit, we were escorted by the pleasant 

staff to the driverôs lounge area and introduced to our instructors. Joy and I both had 
signed up to drive our own Boxster S with PDK, so the instructors asked us some basic 

questions about driving history and experience. No sense letting a couple of 

incompetents out there!  We were introduced to the different ñmodulesò of the test track 

we would be driving, including the skidpad, the ñkickplate,ò and the road course.   
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